From: Barb Crumpacker <crummy1810@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 6, 2021 11:00 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Permanent COLA for PERS 1

CAUTION:External email.

| would like to encourage the actuary committee to provide a permanent,higher COLA for PERS 1 retirees, of which | am
one. We are all aware of the increasing rise in prices for essentials like food & medicine, so this would be a real help for
us oldsters.

Thank you for your consideration of my request.

Barb Crumpacker

1015 E Lakeside Ave

Coeur D'Alene ID 83814

208-664-3466

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



